
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
Non Pupil Day Next Friday 17th September 
  

Ravens Academy Newsletter 

Dear Parents 

Welcome Back! I hope you have had an enjoyable summer. 
The children have certainly had lots of exciting stories to 
share.  

Welcome to our new Reception and Nursery children, and 
their families, who are settling in really well. We wish all our 
new families a special Raven’s welcome, and we hope they 
will continue to enjoy their time at Ravens Academy. We 
look forward to working with you.  

Mrs V Rose - Principal 

News from the classroom 

We are all busy people, but please put a routine in place whereby children know they must do their home 
learning – homework, reading etc. We are having a huge focus on developing a love of reading across the school. 
Reading corners are being created in all classrooms and we have a new and beautiful, school library. Daily 
reading at home is also important for children to develop a love of books. At this time, turn the 
television/computer off. Use the television/computer as incentives for work done – they will value it more. 
Online homework will be set every week - more details will come from the class teachers. Please you ensure, 
that, as parents and carers you put a great value on school and education. Explain to your child that treating 
everyone with respect, being on time and in school everyday, wearing the correct uniform and working hard in 
school is important to you. These are also important life skills.  

POSITIVE COVID CASES 

If the school has a positive COVID case confirmed we are following the current government guidelines.  

These can be viewed by following this link: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-
schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/schools-covid-19-operational-guidance#tracing 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 5 

Year 5 will be having a dress up day with a cowboys and Indians theme on 27th September. We look 
forward to seeing all the children dressed up! 

EXTRA  offer support for Families and  anyone caring for children in the Tendring district, with guidance to meet 
the challenges of parenting. They offer local opportunities to meet at fun child/parent workshops, informal parent 
peer support groups and a range of support programmes. Visit their website for more details on what is on offer 
https://www.extrasupportforfamilies.co.uk/  

We are hoping to run some groups in school in the near future.  
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Proud to Achieve! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


